

TENAFLY MIDDLE SCHOOL

10 Sunset Lane, Tenafly NJ 07670-1796

Kathleen Russenberger, BSN, RN, CSN-NJ

Office: 201-816-4937 Fax: 201-569-0327 krussenberger@tenafly.k12.nj.us

August 2017

Dear Parents and Students,

Welcome back!!

I hope everyone had a fun and relaxing summer. Greetings to our 6th grade students and their families. I am looking forward to meeting all of you as well as your children.

As I begin another year here at TMS I consider myself privileged to be working with you and your children. As always, I hope that your children will see me as an important part of their school experience. After all, healthy children do learn best. My door is always open to assist in any way needed. Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns and encourage your children to do the same.

I encourage you to visit the "Nurse" website. I have posted pertinent information as well as forms needed for the health office. Please keep me up to date with any new or pre-existing health issues affecting your child.

By working together it is my goal that we make this a happy, healthy, safe and successful school year for all of your children.

I can be reached at 201-816-4937 and my email is russenberger@tenafly.k12.nj.us

Sincerely,

Kathleen Russenberger, BSN, RN, CSN-NJ

Hathlen Russenherger